


GENTLE  

Being gentle is at the very heart of our school 

St.Clares Abbey. We operate systems in our 

school so that we can be gentle to all the 

small children. We have monitors to ensure 

that all the children are well behaved and nice 

to each other. We also have a buddy system to 

make sure everyone has a friend. Nobody is 

left alone. 



GENTLE  

Being gentle can be a little hard sometimes 

because you could be playing a really fun 

game with your friends, but if it is a game that 

might not be so gentle you could easily hurt 

someone and it won’t turn out as fun as it 

started. 



GENTLE 
One of the statements in our school behaviour 

code is GENTLE. It is a very important thing to 

be gentle because there are a lot of little 

children in our school who could be easily 

hurt. If you are playing a ball game you have to 

be really careful in case it hits a little boy or 

girl. 



 BE GENTLE 
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